
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES 

 
The Alaska Board of Fisheries (board) is meeting for the Arctic, Yukon, and Kuskokwim 
Finfish meeting in Anchorage, January 15-19, 2019 beginning at 8:30 a.m. at the 
Sheraton Hotel, 401 E. 6th Avenue Anchorage, Alaska. This regulatory meeting was 
legally noticed on October 26, 2018. 
 
At this meeting prior to its miscellaneous business agenda, the board may consider an 
additional item: a partial reconsideration of Proposal 175, or a board generated proposal, 
to adopt or re-adopt by reference the 2019 versions of the Saltwater Charter Logbook 
and Vessel Registration and the Freshwater Charter Logbook and Vessel Registration, in 
5 AAC 75.076(a)(1) & (2). The board adopted these documents by reference as part of 
its action on Proposal 175 at the Bristol Bay Finfish meeting in Dillingham on December 
1, 2018. The board preferred to have copies of the documents available for review by the 
public prior to its action on Proposal 175 but did not. Accordingly, the board hereby directs 
the public to its website at:  
http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=fisheriesboard.meetinginfo&date=01-15-
2019&meeting=anchorage where drafts of these documents are now available for public 
review.  
 
Written comments on this topic or any other proposal or topic to be considered at the 
Arctic, Yukon, and Kuskokwim Finfish meeting may be mailed to:  Boards Support 
Section, P.O. Box 115526, Juneau, AK  99811-5526, or faxed to:  (907) 465-6094 until 
the end of the meeting, and all comments must be submitted in accordance with the 
instructions in the legal notice for the meeting dated October 26, 2018. The audio of the 
meeting is intended to be streamed live on the website at: 
http://www.boardoffisheries.adfg.alaska.gov. 
 
The agenda and other meeting documents are available prior to the meeting on the 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game, Board of Fisheries, meeting information webpage 
at: http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=fisheriesboard.meetinginfo&date=01-15-
2019&meeting=anchorage.  
 
If you are a person with a disability who needs a special accommodation in order to 
participate in this public meeting, please contact the Boards Support Section at (907) 465-
4110 by 5pm on January 8, 2019, to make any necessary arrangements. 
 
For more information about the meeting, contact Glenn Haight at 465-6095.   
 
 
 
 
        December 14, 2018  
Glenn Haight, Executive Director    Date    
ADF&G Boards Support Section  

http://www.boardoffisheries.adfg.alaska.gov/

